


Alternate Text: 
 
Lisa Wang 
 
Quote: "The United States Food and Drug Administration 
does not regulate probiotics. The only credibility of these 
products is from the manufacture labels. Over the summer, I 
evaluated these claims with the use of an over-the-counter 
probiotic. " 
 
Image of Lisa Wang  
 
Image of text and graphic laden project presentation entitled 
"Evaluating Probiotic Viability of Manufacturer Claims. Lisa 
Wang." 


